
July 14, 2017 

 

Shanice Santana/Florida Delta Mechanical 

(866) 395-2612 

 

 

Spoke to Shanice Santana on July 14, 2017 at 2:15 pm. 

 

I advised Shanice on the procedure of how to extend permits and what the process is if their 

equipment is no longer there. She advised they will start applying for permit extensions.  

 

 

Dara O’Connor 
 


